
Register online:  moreland.vic.gov.au/read-more  
           or phone 9353 4000 

Computers and the internet are great for entertainment, 
finding information and communicating, however there are 
dangers and it is important to protect yourself.  
 

Leading Senior Constable Lippiart of the Victorian Police 
will talk about cyber safety, including passwords, scams 
and meeting people online. 

Cyber safety 
2 pm, Friday 2 September, Coburg Library 
 

2 pm, Friday 16 September, Fawkner Library 


